January 22, 1973

Mr, S.R. Morss
R=-3
Bradford, Mass. 01830

Dear ¥Mr, Morss:

Thank you for the letter of January 1lst
advising of your reception of W A V 8 1190 KHz,
Fort Lauderdale, Florida,

We can confirm your listing of our progran
schedule from 5:42 pem. - 5:45 p.m. EST, on
January 1, 1973.

Also, we are pleased that W A V S can be
heard as far as Bradford, Mass. - a considerable
distance !

We would appreciate hearing from you from
time to time should you continue to receive W A V S,

Sincerely,

RADIO W A V S

-~

Gordon Sherman
General Manager
GS/jn
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